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WeGo Open House scheduled for September 25 
 

NASHVILLE – WeGo Public Transit is holding an Open House on Monday, September 25. It’s an opportunity 
for the public to engage with the WeGo team and share ideas and concerns. Topics covered will include 
QuickTicket fare changes and Fall Service changes. 
 

• September 25 from 12 p.m. to 2 p.m., Elizabeth Duff Transit Center at WeGo Central Community 
Meeting Room, 400 Dr. Martin L. King Jr. Blvd. 

 
Members of the public can also share comments, concerns, and commendations with us at 615-862-5950 or 
by email at customer.comments@nashville.gov.  

# # # 

About WeGo Public Transit 
The Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority (Nashville MTA) and the Regional Transportation Authority of 
Middle Tennessee (RTA) are operating bodies of WeGo Public Transit, which serves 26 local bus routes, nine 
regional bus routes, and one train serving Davidson and Wilson Counties.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

                

Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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